LETTER TO NTOA MEMBERS - CENTRAL REGION 2017 BOARD ELECTION

Dear NTOA members,

It has been my pleasure to serve as a member of the NTOA Board of Directors, representing the Central Region, for the last six years. It has been a privilege to serve this great Association and I eagerly accept the nomination to continue in this capacity. This is an exciting and progressive time for the Association and the Board, and I hope to continue to be part of that legacy. I look forward to the opportunity to further serve and represent you, and would appreciate your support in the upcoming election.

Respectfully,

Bart Branyon

.